
What to do if you receive a Covid19 positive test result during the holidays 

 

    
Positive C19 test result received by 

child or staff member who attends 

Bishops Tawton Primary School 

Test result received on or 

after Tuesday 22nd 

December and symptoms 

first developed on or 

after Monday 21st 

December 

Test result received on or 

before Tuesday 22nd 

December and symptoms 

first developed on Friday 

18th, Saturday 19th or 

Sunday 20th December 

Test result received on or 

after Thursday 24th 

December 

School do NOT need to 

be contacted. Please 

follow NHS Covid19 

Advice 

Contact school IMMEDIATELY by 

emailing 

admin@bishopstawton-

primary.org 

Please state the following 

information: 

Child / Staff Name 

Date positive test result received 

Date symptoms first appeared 

School do NOT need to 

be contacted. Please 

follow NHS Covid19 

Advice 

School do NOT need to be contacted if you are self-isolating over the Christmas holidays unless you receive a 

positive C19 test result (as above) 

If you are self-isolating and this means your child will not be returning to school on Monday 4th January please 

email admin@bishopstawton-primary.org to let us know 

ONLY Positive C19 Test result emails will be responded to over the Christmas Holidays. 

This mail box will not be checked after 12pm on Wednesday 23rd December 2020 until staff return to school on 

Monday 4th January 2021. 

Please continue to keep yourselves and others safe if you have to self-isolate over the Christmas Holidays and we 

look forward to seeing all the children on Monday 4thJanuary 2021. 

Self-isolation is when you do not leave your home. 

It is a legal requirement to self-isolate if you test positive or are told to self-isolate by NHS Test and Trace. You 

could be fined if you do not self-isolate. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/ 

mailto:admin@bishopstawton-primary.org

